The Eagle's Nest

Our Family Newsletter

Emma K Doub School for Integrated Arts and Technology Catherine Poling, Principal Linda Shank, Secretary

1221 South Potomac Street ~ Hagerstown, MD 21740 ~ 301.766.8130 (phone) ~ 301.791.4291 (fax)

the news you need, see
your child's class
webpage, and more! Look
for us on Facebook too!

es last n to helpope that wels of

Visit us online at http://ekdschool.weebly.com to get

Notes from the Principal:

We are so grateful that so many of you attended conferences last week. Working together as a team is the most successful approach to helping our students meet and exceed grade level expectations. We hope that you gained the information you need about your child's current levels of performance as well as next steps.

As you think about how you can support learning at home, we encourage you to continue to build a love of reading with your child. Visit http://www.lexile.com and search for books on your child's reading level (hint: use the Lexile score from your child's MAP testing report), areas of interest, grade, etc. One of the best gifts you can give to your child is to take time out of a busy day to open up a book or magazine and read together as a family. Not only will you show him/her that you value reading, but this relaxing time is something that we all need, especially during this busy time of the year.



EKD Students Learn
Digital Photography Techniques



EKD Students Creating Collaborative Stories on their iPads

Upcoming Events....Mark Your Calendars

Next week is American Education Week. On **Friday, November 16th** we welcome parents/guardians/grandparents to **spend a morning (8:30-11am) in our classrooms** with your child/ren. We encourage you to sign our guestbook at the cookie table and share with us things that you enjoyed during your visit.

The **Open House for the EKD Magnet Program** is scheduled for November 19th from 6-7pm. Invitations to apply have been sent to 1st grade families. Parents in grades 2-4 who are interested in Enrichment services or Magnet invitations should contact their classroom teacher or Mrs. Getz for information. RSVP to the event on our school website.

Our **Walkathon** has been rescheduled for November 20th. It's not too late to turn in pledges to support out PTA.

"Take pride in how far you have come and have faith in how far you can go."